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Race information ~Macau GP, Super-Taikyu~ 

The 71st Macau Grand Prix (FIA FR World Cup) and Japanese Endurance Race Super-

Taikyu in Fuji Speedway were held from Nov. 14th to 17th. 

At the Macau GP, all 27 Formula machines were equipped with DIXCEL brakes. During 

the race, there were numerous accidents and yellow flags due to rain. The brakes were 

subjected to frequent heating and cooling, which creates unstable temperature conditions 

that are typically unsuitable for brake performance. Despite this, the DIXCEL brakes 

performed reliably. 

  

 

  

 



In Japanese Endurance Race Super-Taikyu, DIXCEL supported eight teams, including 

cars such as the Honda CIVIC FL5 TCR, Mitsubishi Lancer EVO X, Nissan Fairlady Z Z34, 

and Mazda Demio DJ. Among these teams, the #97 CIVIC FL5, driven by Japanese F1 

driver Shinji Nakano, won the race and secured the annual championship title. Additionally, 

the Demio DJ also claimed victory in both the race and the annual title. The fact that these 

competitive teams chose DIXCEL brakes demonstrates the reliability of our products.   

 

Are you ready for Tokyo Auto Salon 2025? 

  

Are you ready for the Tokyo Auto Salon 2025(TAS 2025)? (January 10th to 12th) 

The preparations are around the last corner. We are looking forward to your visit!  

 

Schedule 

New Year’s Day holiday: Our office will be closed from Dec. 28th to Jan. 5th. Open from Jan 

6th, 2025. 

Tokyo Auto Salon: Jan 10th to 12th 2025 

Osaka Auto Messe: Feb. 7th to 9th 2025 

 

Editor’s note  

The busy and exciting year of 2024 is coming to an end. How was your year? For me, I 

took on several new roles at DIXCEL and worked hard to meet the challenges. As personal 

news, my son has started elementary school. I hope your 2024 was a great one, and I wish 

you a happy New Year! (Junya Yasuda DIXCEL) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



NEW TO RANGES. 

We are proud to announce new to ranges. 

>>See archives 

 

 

 

http://www.dixcel.co.jp/en/enupdatelist/

